
A Place Called Home Backpack 
Drive

Our Grand Service Project, A Place Called Home, has asked 
California Rainbow to help with their Back to School Giveaway 

by hosting a backpack drive! 

When:  Southern Instructional: July 16th, 2016 

       Northern Instructional: July 23rd, 2016 

What to donate: Backpacks that children can use for school (no 
drawstring backpacks please) 

Each backpack donated will be given to a child in the South 
Central Los Angeles community.  

Thank you for helping children prepare for a new school year!!


